
Victoria’s new Mental Health and Wellbeing Act 
puts people at the centre.

The new Act supports the dignity of 
people seeking mental health care and 
ensures people are involved in making 
decisions about their own treatment, 
care and support.

It includes a range of safeguards 
to protect the rights of all Victorians 
receiving mental health and 
wellbeing care.

Working together to achieve 
better experiences for all 

Scan the QR code
to find out more about the principles 
and how they apply to you or visit 
health.vic.gov.au/mental-health-and-wellbeing-act

There’s a new Mental 
Health & Wellbeing Act


